
Hello,  

 
We are emailing you to tell you all about Year 5's Titanic Exhibition happening on Thursday 
18th January. On this day, the children are invited to come into school wearing fancy dress as 
a Titanic passenger - they could choose to come in as someone from first, second or third 
class or even a member of the crew! They will spend the morning taking part in 
a Titanic themed drama workshop, finding out whether their Titanic models (mentioned in 
our previous email) float or sink and preparing for their very own exhibition, which you are 
all invited to attend! The school will be funding the drama workshop however there will be 
an opportunity, at the exhibition, to donate towards this in return for a hot drink - what a 
bargain! 

 
Our exhibition will showcase all of the incredible work that the children have produced 
throughout the last half term! This will take place in the school hall on Thursday 18th January 
2pm-3pm and we are asking for a maximum of two visitors per child (extended family 
included). The children are extremely excited to show you what Titanic experts they have 
become during this topic, so would love for as many of you to attend as possible! 

 
Please could you use the link below to let us know if you will be attending and how many 
tickets you will need. Even if you are unable to make it, please may you fill in the form to let 
us know this. These tickets will be given to you by the children as you arrive for the 
exhibition, not in advance. 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/jdVCQJvvAM 

 
We hope to see you there!  

 

Miss Jones and Miss Evans 🙂  
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